Pleasant Prairie Woman's Club Minutes

December 10, 2020

The Zoom meeting was called to order by Kathy Edwards at 6:45 pm.

Attendance was taken. The Pledge of Allegiance and the Woman's Club Collect were recited.

The minutes from November as well as the treasurer's report were approved.

The GFWC is having a remote holiday open house on December 14th. Register on the GFWC website by clicking on events- "2020 Remote Holiday House".

Dayton stockings will be delivered on December 17th at 2:00. Volunteers needed to take items from the car to the door. Kim will also be there to deliver quilts. We need 70 dozen cookies for residents. SignUpGenius has been created to sign up the amount of cookies you would like to bring. They may be dropped off at Vickie's house on Dec.17 @ 4:00pm or 7:00pm or at Kathy's house at 1:00pm or 6:00pm.

We will begin collecting wine corks, natural and synthetic. The real corks will be ground down and made into cork tiles. Then the cork tiles are then donated to schools, senior living facilities and shelters. The synthetic corks benefit Forest and Ocean Conservation. For every cork they receive their sponsors donate 2 cents to support several organizations that protect forests, reduce ocean garbage and protect beaches. We'll probably collect them until Earth Day.

The pizza party at Casa Capri will not be held due to Covid.

The meeting was adjourned.

Fran Wielgos- Recording Secretary